England’s badgers need you!

A cull of badgers is due to begin in two areas of England. The most robust research ever
undertaken on badger culling does not support a badger cull to control the spread of bovineTB.

Please sign the petition to Number 10 urging them to Stop the Cull!

If the badger cull does go ahead as planned at least 70% of the badger population in large areas
of the country will be killed, many of them healthy. We simply cannot let that happen.
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The stop the cull campaign is a coalition of the RSPCA, League Against Cruel Sports, Humane Society International (UK) and Save Me. Data will be held by the RSPCA and only

used with your consent for the purpouses of this campaign. You can unsubscribe from communications at any time.

The RSPCA'’s privacy policy can be viewed online at www.rspca.org.uk/utilities/termsandconditions/privacy. Registered charity number: 219099

Please return completed petitions to Violet Donohoe at RSPCA, Wilberforce Way, Southwater, RH13 9RS




